LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Hello again, Friends! Are you staying warm in these frigid temperatures? Thankfully, we haven’t gotten as much snow to shovel as in years’ past! The blessing of very cold weather is that the snow is lighter and easier to handle. If you have to go out, please remember to bundle up appropriately and make sure that you only stay out for twenty minutes or less at a time, if possible. This is important in preventing frostbite on exposed skin. Once you do come back in, warming up by the heater with a blanket and a good book are always an option . . . and you know where you can come for more reading material!
     Rest assured that when you do come in to find your next binge-read, our hours will remain as normal this month; no holidays to close for! Having said that, please remember that if the Canisteo-Greenwood schools should close due to inclement weather, the reading center will also not be open for the safety of our staff and patrons.
     Upcoming events: Library board meeting, January 20 at 6:30, here in the library; Mystery Meal Library Luncheon on January 23 at noon in the Community of Christ Church fellowship hall. Both are open to the public and all are welcome!
[bookmark: _GoBack]     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. The Wonder of Words Book Club meets on Mondays at 3:30pm. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
